
 

 

 
 

 

 

May 7, 2020 

 

Statement regarding Madonna Care Community  

We are very saddened to announce the passing of a valued team member at Madonna Care Community in 
Orleans. He was a loved and respected team member and will be missed by his colleagues and the residents he 
cared for. We extend our deepest condolences to his family, loved ones, and colleagues on behalf of everyone at 
Madonna. 

Our dedicated team is working tirelessly to bring care, comfort and support to the residents we serve. The loss 
of a colleague is truly heartbreaking during an already difficult time.  The support of health partners, families, 
residents and the community at large is greatly appreciated by our team members.  

To everyone who is reaching out and supporting the team in so many different ways, thank you. 


